

Madeley Camp Australia OSHC |15th May 2015

What we've been doing this past fortnight!

The staff at Camp Australia would love to say a huge thank you to all the parents and children who have been helping us out with our fundraising! To this date we have raised approximately \$60! This is amazing and could not have been done without each and every one you! This money will go towards the Smith Family and will help out a lot of disadvantaged children across Australia! The children had a great time participating in a range of experiences and activities from wearing their sport colours to cooking cakes with Jess!

School Holidays are coming up – don't forget to book in! The theme is 'Where in the world?' There are information sheets on the desk where the sign out sheet is located if you are seeking more information or you are welcome to come chat to the staff about it!

As we welcome spring we also become more strict on our 'no hat no play' policy! It is essential each child wears their hat when outdoors at all times.

We understand that sometimes the children forget to bring their hat from school – so they are welcome to bring a second hat from home which we can keep in the cupboard at the service. This way we have no children trapped inside for the day!

As you may have noticed we have redesigned our room! We hope you love it, we think it gives the room a more spacious feel! We have also put the TV back up along with the DVD player. Children are welcome to bring in their own DVD's as long as they are cartoon and G or PG rated.



HOW TO GET STARTED

Before using our programs register online for an account. This enables you to make bookings, view your statements and manage your details anytime of the day. Registering is quick and easy. Visit www.campaustralia.com.au/newparents



Once registered

You can make bookings and cancellations, view your statements and manage your details anytime of the day.



Save on Care

Save 50% or more on Before and After School Care with the Child Care Rebate.

Almost all families

are eligible. To find out more call our Customer Service Team on 1300 105 343



Holiday Clubs

Don't forget about the Camp Australia Holiday Clubs these school holidays.

Use the Holiday Club

Finder on the website to find the nearest program:

www.campaustralia.com.au/holidayclubs



Healthy Snacks

Afternoon tea is served daily.

Menus are tailored to children's tastes, developmental and nutritional needs. Afternoon tea includes a selection of yummy sandwiches and fruit. Children may also engage in fun cooking activities.

we make Kids smile www.campaustralia.com.au